
Livonia Public Schools 
Assistant Superintendent of Business Services  

 
Date: August 2, 2016 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re:   Bid Results for Lighting Replacement in High School Fieldhouses  
 

We would like to discuss the bid results for the high school fieldhouse lighting 
project at the next Building and Site meeting on Monday, August 8, 2016.   
We discussed this item at the recent study session and Harry Lau, Administrator 
of Facilities and Operations, detailed the benefits of retrofitting the light fixtures.  
As you may recall, changing these fixtures to LED lighting will be more efficient 
and provide savings to the general fund.  We anticipate a significant cost savings 
over time from both energy savings and efficiencies in the maintenance 
department.  
 
The resource for this purchase will be the Sinking Fund Budget. 
   
Please see the attached memo from Mr. Lau, and Mr. Smith from Plante Moran 
Cresa.  As always, feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 
 

LA/kp 
 
Attachments 
 
c: Board of Education 
 
 
 
 


